
Sent: Thursday, 07 September 2006 16:31 

From:  xoserve.gemini.isbs@xoserve.com 

To:  

Subject: Extended Housekeeping on Gemini - Sunday 10th September 

All, 

This note is to inform you of the following outage notice that will be issued via Surefax tomorrow 
morning to avoid activities related to todays Emergency Exercise Neptune. 

RE: GEMINI EXTENDED HOUSEKEEPING 10th September 2006 

There will be an extended housekeeping outage to the Gemini System on Sunday 10th September 
2006. This is for essential maintenance in connection with the shipper access problems which 
occurred on 3rd August. This outage will extend housekeeping by 4 hours. 

Timetable: 

The Gemini System will be unavailable during the following times. 

Calendar day: Sunday 10th September 2006 from 04:00 to 10:00 (6 hours). 

The first WDDSEC auction to be processed at 11:00 on Sunday 10th September (including 
Clearing auction). 

Line pack and Demand will be published on ANS during the extended outage period. 

The GNCC Control Room will confirm via ANS message when the system returns from outage.  
Contingency forms should NOT be used during the outage unless notified by the National Control 
Centre to do so.  

If you experience any problems relating to this outage then please contact the Shipper Helpline on 
08705 216121. 

Regards, 

 

Rich 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

Richard Griffiths 

IS Officer 

Service Management 

xoserve 

external +44 (0)121 713 5343 

xoserve.gemini.isbs@xoserve.com 


